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April 10, 2014 

Timothy L. McCormack 
2621 State Route 224 
Greenwich, Ohio 44837 

Re: Greenwich Windpark, Case No. 13-0990-EL-BGN 

Mr. McCormack, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board regarding the proposed Greenwich Windpark, 
It is noted that you are in support of the project. Your comments v^ll be filed in the docket for case 
number 13-0990-EL-BGN 

The Board's Staff is currently conducting its investigation in this case and will publish a report making 
various recommendations to the Board members. 

The Board will hold a local public hearing on May 6, 2014 at 6 p.m. at South Central High School, 
3305 Greenwich Angling Road, to gather sworn testimony before making its decision at a later date. I 
have attached a fact sheet that explains how you may participate in the power siting process. 

If you have any additional questions or concems, please contact my office (866) 270-6772. Again, 
thank you for your interest in this case. 

Very truly yours, 

' ^ ^ K J ' ^ I ' C - ^ / ^ ) ^ ' ' ! ^ ^ ^ 

Kim Wissman, Executive Director 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
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180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

(866) 270-6772 
www.OPSB.ohio.gov 

An equal opportunity employer and sen/ice provider 

http://www.OPSB.ohio.gov


Timothy L McCormack 
2621 State Rte 224 

Greenwich, OH 44837 

March 31, 2014 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Attn; Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Case No.: 13-0990-EL-BGN 
Greenwich Windpark, Huron County 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this letter to support approval of the proposed Greenwich Windpark in 
Huron County, Ohio. This proiect will be a valuable step towards the production of 
clean energy in Ohio. 

Huron County — specifically, the Greenwich community — would benefit greatly from 
the economic development this project would provide. The Greenwich Windpark 
project would result in a positive economic benefit to the local community, including the 
creation of new jobs, tax funding for local public schools, as well increase local spending. 
This project will also provide taxes to local governments and confer land lease payments 
to participating land owners. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Timothy L McCormack 


